
SurgiNet Discharge Instructions Update 

WHEN: Tuesday, December 3, 2024 

WHERE: The change will affect the following venue(s):  

 Peri-Op Only 

At the following NLH Member Organization(s): 

 All Surgical locations (Excluding Mayo and Acadia) 

WHO: The change will affect the following staff at the above noted locations: 

 Surgical Nurses 

WHAT: What was removed and added/Enhanced? 

 Removed 

o Lay Caregiver Information/Patient Signature lines  

o Reason for Your Visit  

o These are Your Goals 

o Procedures Performed 

o Emergency Awareness Tips 

o Problem  

o Test Results  

o Someone will Contact You Regarding These Appointments 

o The Following Treatments have been Arranged for You 

 Added/Enhanced  

o Test Performed/Pending  

 This content now directs the patient to the Patient Portal for 
test results and includes a QR Code for easy access to the 
portal. 
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o Your Care Team 

 This content has been updated to include the Consulting 
Provider relationship and the PCP address and phone 
number. 

o Pending Pathology Results  

 This new section moved content from Pending Results, 
providing an easy-to-read list or pending pathology. 

o This is Your Medications List  

 This content has moved to the end of the document and will 
print as a separate page allowing patients to have an updated 
medication list to place in their purse or wallet. 

WHY: These changes were made to algin with the Patient Discharge Instructions  

HOW: Choose the Discharge MPage appropriate for your position. 

 Select SurgiNet 
Discharge Instructions. 

 

 
  

**PLEASE NOTE: This mailbox is not monitored.** 

Please direct any questions to the Health Informatics team using this link. 
 

If you no longer wish to receive these communications,  
please notify Health Informatics Leadership.   

 

https://emh.service-now.com/esp?id=sc_cat_item&sys_id=7779d9ee1babc010200c33fccd4bcbeb
mailto:cileadership@northernlight.org


If you are receiving this communication as part of a department distribution list,  
please reach out to the owner of that list to be removed, if appropriate. 

 


